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As a Portland resident that lives east of [-205, I hope that the city does not treat us a dumping
ground for these new shelters. ALL PARTS of the city should have these shelters not just East
Portlanders who are treated poorly by the city at every turn. So frustrated by our system of
government in this city which should be elected by location. So sick of a bunch of the west side of

the city not being part of the solution!
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